
 
 
 
 

 

12 April 2021 
 
 

Interventions 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
            Following on from the disruption caused by COVID, we are pleased to announce 
that we will be undertaking an intensive 8-week period of interventions to support our 
students.  This will start after the Easter break and will continue until the middle of June.   
 
We carefully monitor and track our students to identify any areas of difficulty that they may 
have and use this to decide interventions.  Interventions include: literacy, numeracy, 
handwriting and social skills.   
 
Our primary focus will be on students in years 7, 8 and 9; however, we will also be 
supporting some students in years 10 and 11 too.   
 
If your child receives support in the coming 8 weeks then this should not be a cause for 
alarm: we are keen to give students support now due to disruption caused by the 
pandemic.  Due to the number of students involved, we will not be sending home individual 
letters about which interventions students will be involved in or when they will take place.  
However, if you would prefer for your child not to be extracted from lessons then please 
send a letter into school for the attention of Ms. J. Morgan and your child will not receive 
this additional support.   
 
I hope that your child had an enjoyable and restful Easter break and look forward to seeing 
them return on Monday 12th April.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Ms. Jasmin Morgan, 
ALNCo, 
Ysgol Bryn Alyn 
 
 
 

YSGOL BRYN ALYN 
CHURCH STREET, GWERSYLLT, WREXHAM, LL11 4HD 

Tel: (01978) 720700     Fax: (01978) 752889  

Website:  www. ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk    

e-mail: mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk                           

Headteacher: Adele Slinn, B.A. (Hons.) NPQSL, NPQH. 

 

 


